
I am very excited to announce the names of our
new KS2 Reading Ambassadors! The successful
applicants were:

Winner Y3                          Bentlee Y5
Samantha Y3                     Kaitlyn Y5
Afiyah Y3                            Bethany Y6
Lillie-Sue Y4                      Jake Y6
Amelia Y4                          Zainab Y6
Isaac Y4                              Pola Y6
Waleed Y4

The Ambassadors have lots of great ideas about
how to get children reading and have already
started making plans! Watch this space...
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In the first week back in January, we will be
learning about the authors David Almond
(Y5/6), Nadia Shireen (Y3/4) and Rachel Bright
(FS2/KS1). We will send you links to the books
we are reading and lots of photos of our
learning. 
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From January, we will be
changing the programme we use
to teach early reading to one that
we believe will be more effective -
Read Write Inc.

The programme teaches children
to read through carefully
structured phonics lessons and
reading books that are exactly
matched to the letters a child
knows.

Children will bring home books
that practise the phonics they
have been learning and there are
lots of short films that we will
send to help you support your
child at home. 

We will be holding parent
information sessions on 23rd and
24th January and I will send you a
link to book your place. 

We are really excited to start RWI
and we are looking forward to
telling you all about it!


